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Llopd's Register of Shippmo,
Bank Chambers,

2, Freeman Street,

Grimsby,  24th September, 1962.. ...

Dear Sir,

m.s. "MAGNOLIA"

With reference to your letter dated -
20th September, we submit that the question of the
0oil gland being renewed at the next Tailshaft Survey
will be a matter for the Surveyor concerned at that
survey. 1t is anticipated that a new gland will be
available if required.

We regret the misleading reference in

our Report to temporary repairs being carried out
to existing oil gland and are sorry for the
inconvenience caused.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

. 6& )\Omg,)\

The Secretary,
LONDON .
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